Dear Sirs

The Development Plan, if continued, will spoil Warrington more than it
has been already.

Warrington is my home town and will be devastated, if for example,
Bridge Street is not saved by keeping the shops and perhaps
having flats for employees on the first floors.

There will obviously be a huge increase in traffic causing enormous
health problems and congestion.

A large increase in the population is going to be too much for the
services to cope i.e. schools, hospitals and health services apart from
the loss of huge green belt areas.

I hope greater consideration will be given to the plans before
Warrington is destroyed any further.






